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We are growing 

   our learning 

We are all 

writers … 

Forest Schools  
Last week was the first visit for the Foundation children to Forest schools. The day started off well 
with the sun shining, however by the time Chariot class set off it had started to 

rain. This did not put a dampener on the children’s enthusi-
asm as they set off to Borne Woods. When they arrived the 
children asked the trees if they could play in the woods, the 
children then took part in a number of different activities 
which included getting to know the boundaries of the woods 
and of course playing in the mud. The children had a fantastic 
time and on the way back to school they could be heard very 
enthusiastically deciding what they would like to do next. 

Weekly  Awards  
Jumbo: Markas Andrasiunas 
Chariot: Ameira Varma 
Star: Francesca Frazer 
Eagles: Sofia Ana 
Circus: Yusuf Ahmad 
Roses: Stanley Curtis 
Attendance: Star 
 
 
 
 

 Diary Date  
The Foundation and Year 1 
Sports Day will take place 

on the 18th June at the 
Abbey Field site.  

Details will follow nearer 
the date.  

Colchester Zoo  
The Year 1 children will be visiting  

Colchester Zoo on  
Thursday 24th May.  

They will be leaving at 9.15am and  
returning to school by 3.00pm.  

The cost of the trip will be £10.00 per child.  
If your child has a gold card the cost of the trip 

will be £3.00. 
 Please return payments by  

 Monday 21st May.  

Key Diary Dates  

Wednesday 9th May.  
3.30p.m.—4.15p.m.  Open School.  
(Cancelled)   

Monday 28th May—Friday 1st June. 
Half Term  

Monday 4th June—Friday 8th June. 
Arts Week.  

Wednesday 6th June.  
9.00a.m.—10.15a.m.  Open Morning.  

Monday 11th—Friday 15th June.  
Year 1 Phonic Screening Checks.  

Tennis Lessons for Circus Class  
In between the changeable weath-
er last week Circus class continued 
with their tennis lessons. They con-
tinued to develop their racket and 
ball skills and by the end of the 
session the children were taking 

part in a small rally with a partner. It is brilliant to see the 
progress the children are making in such a short period of 

time and 
seeing the 
enjoyment in 
learning a 
new skill.  
 

 

 

Foundation Reading 
Café 
Thursday 24th 

May  
2.00pm  

AF  


